## Dear Sir/Madam

I would ask you to kindly consider withdrawing funding of Medicare benefits for abortions based on the preferred choice of gender of child. This has NO medical bearing at all but is purely a LIFE-STYLE choice and is abhorrent to me that a family would choose to abort a child purely on its sex. This kind of gender choice has led to genocide of female babies in some countries like China. Please do not spend tax collectors dollars on life-style choices. As our Government, I would ask that you protect the rights of the unborn who are rejected because of being a boy or girl.

Your consideration in this travesty would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully